
Mr. Peter F.Drucker 
19 Bayberry street 
Bronxville, New York 

Dear Mr. Drucker, 

May 11, 1942 

I have just received your letter 
and the plans tor your courses. They look 
very interesting and very suitable. Perhaps 
the people writing the cataloguemay want to 
communicate with you later in regard to how 
they shall be written up for catalogue
purposes.

It as very nice to seeyou in 
Bennington and I hope nothingwill inter-
ferewith your joining the faculty in the 
late summer. Pleasesendus you.r expense
account at your convenience.

Sincerely yours,

Lewis Webster Jones 
President MB
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